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 THE LINK 

 

Accelerated Reader  
Well done for reaching your Accelerated 

Reading Targets 

 

 

 

 

Year 8 
Phoebe Allport 

Leia Davis 

Izy Lowe 

Oliver Stubbs 

Year 7 

Emily Kirkwood 

Erin Leigh 

Jimmy Nicholson 

 

Congratulations to the newest 

member of our Millionaires 

Club -           

Zac Crumpton 

(1,050,526) 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
It was lovely to welcome students back on Monday after 
what we hope was a good half term break.  Thank you 
for supporting the measures we have in place to      
maintain safety, in particular ensuring that your child 
has a face covering to wear as required. 
 
You will have received the letter we were asked to send 
to you from the NHS regarding COVID-19 vaccination for 
children aged 12 to 15 years of age along with their  
consent form.  Please note that the NHS are in charge of 
the entire process, with school being no more than the 
physical centre that they will use.   
 
Finally, in a climate where staffing and availability of 
food from wholesalers remains very difficult, we are 
grateful to Shire Services and in particular the team on 
site for continuing to offer a good range of food for   
students to enjoy.  They have informed us that they will 
be making some changes to the meal deal offer which 
will take effect from Monday 8th November regarding 
what is or is not included, which we have shared with 
you below. 
 
With best wishes for a good weekend 
John Parr 
Headteacher 



 Student of the Week 
Winners and nominees for this week are listed below…. 

KS4 Winner - Charlotte Davies Nominated by Mr Roberts for excellent approach to learning in English. 

KS3 Winner - Dean Harvey Nominated by Mrs Hough - Dean is really working hard in French this year and his skills 

are developing well as a result. Well done Dean! 

KS4 Nominations 

Miss Sollars Will Pearson Outstanding start to GCSE history 

Miss Sollars Lilly Brown Outstanding start to GCSE History 

Miss Sollars Aayat Green Outstanding start to GCSE History 

Miss Sollars Alisa Kovaleva Outstanding work in class and in distance learning 

Miss Sollars Finn Feeney Outstanding work in History this term, particularly through distance learning 

Miss Sollars Evie Handley Outstanding work in History lessons and distance learning 

Miss Sollars Louisa Crump Outstanding work in class and during distance learning 

Miss Sollars Alex Meason Outstanding work in class and during distance learning 

Mr Roberts Charlotte Davies Excellent approach to learning in English.  

Mr Elkins Jodie Shelton and Erin 
Robinson 

First to achieve 100% in the Flag competition 

Miss Sollars Jacob Bennett Outstanding work on History homework 

Miss Sollars Laura Brian Outstanding work on History homework 

Miss Sollars Ryan Lloyd-Overton Outstanding work on History homework 

Miss Sollars Bella Healey Outstanding work on History homework 

Miss Sollars Olivia Love Outstanding work on History homework 

Miss Sollars Ria Marland Outstanding work on History homework 

Miss Sollars Eirian Muttit-Jones Outstanding work on History homework 

Miss Sollars Emma Smith Outstanding work on History homework 

KS3 Nominations 

Miss Sollars Jack Raine Outstanding classwork and contributions this term 

Miss Sollars Erin Leigh Outstanding work in History this term 

Mrs Hough Leia Davies Excellent work is being produced by Leia in French and she has already developed an 
excellent approach to her studies. Well done! 

Mrs Hough Rares Nemes Rares constantly strives to give 100% in every French lesson and is demonstrating an 
aptitude for accurate pronunciation of the language. Well done! 

Mrs Hough Esme Leeder Both classwork and homework are of a high quality. Esme is showing quite a talent for 
French. Well done! 

Mrs Hough Tyler Edwards Every lesson Tyler gives 100% and this is reflected in his speaking skills. Well done Tyler! 

Mrs Hough Lauren Clark Lauren constantly strives to improve her levels in French and is always willing to 
participate in class discussion. Well done Lauren! 

Mrs Hough Dean Harvey Dean is really working hard in French this year and his skills are developing well as a result. 
Well done Dean! 

Mrs Hough Anya Angell Anya constantly produces classwork and homework of a high quality and this is reflected 
also in her speaking skills. Well done Anya! 

Mrs Hough Matilda Booth-
Gillet 

Matilda is really focused in French and displays her progress in her independent learning 
through the excellently well produced pieces of homework submitted. Well done Matilda! 

Mrs Hough Jessica Davies.  I am really impressed this year with Jessica's dedication in French. She is currently 
producing excellent pieces of homework to demonstrate her ability in independent 
learning. Well done Jessica! 

Mrs Hough Jess Wilding Jess is performing to a high level this year in French in all four skill areas. Well done Jess! 

Mrs Colburn Aris Perantinos Excellent engagement and contributions to our study of fantastic places in Geography 

Mrs Colburn Matthew 
Cooper 

Excellent engagement and contributions to our study of fantastic places in Geography 

Mrs Colburn Sylvie Booth-
Gillett 

Excellent engagement and contributions to our study of fantastic places in Geography 

Miss Sollars Charlotte Hale Outstanding work in History and excellent contributions to class discussion 



 
 

 
 

 
8Y – Thursday 18th November 15:30-18:30 

 

We would like to invite you to ‘attend’ our Year 8 Progress Evenings.  We had hoped to run 
these events as hybrid evenings with both in-person and video call appointments. Given the    
increased Covid measures the school is continuing to implement it is not possible to hold the     
in-person appointments for these events in school. Which means we have had to revert to the 
fully online video call system to allow you to meet the teachers and discuss your child’s         
progress. We have split the Year group over two separate evenings, as many of the staff teach 
multiple groups, to provide you with more opportunities to meet with your child’s teachers and 
discuss their progress. The Year 8X Progress Evening will be held on Thursday 11th November 
between 15:30 – 18:30 and the Year 8Y Progress Evening will be held on Thursday 18th              
November between 15:30 – 18:30. 

 
The online booking system gives parents/carers the opportunity to choose their appointment 
time and they will receive an email to confirm the time with a link to access the video            
appointment.  This of course raises questions about how the system works and what device you 
need to access the appointments.  There is a short video showing how the process works and 
the best device to access meetings on here. 
 
Appointments for the 8X evening will close on Wednesday 10th November at 16:00. 
Appointments for the 8Y evening will close on Wednesday 17th November at 16:00. 

 
Please visit https://churchstretton.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book an appointment.   
 
Login with the following information:  
 

Student’s Preferred Name  
Student’s Surname  
Date of Birth  

 

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call
https://churchstretton.schoolcloud.co.uk/


   

Step 1: Login  

Fill out the details on the page then click the Log In button.  
A confirmation of your appointments will be sent to the email      
address you provide.  

  

Step 2: Select Parents' Evening  

Click on the date you wish to book.  
Unable to make all the dates listed? Click I am unable to attend.  

  

Step 3: Select Booking Mode  

Choose Automatic if you'd like the system to suggest the shortest 
possible appointment schedule based on the times you're available 
to attend. To pick the times to book with each teacher, 
choose Manual. Then press Next.  
We recommend choosing the automatic booking mode when 
browsing on a mobile device.  

  

Step 4: Choose Teachers  

If you chose the automatic booking mode, drag the sliders at the top 
of the screen to indicate the earliest and latest you can attend.  
Select the teachers you would like to book appointments with. A 
green tick indicates they are selected. To de-select, click on their 
name.  

  

Step 5a (Automatic): Book Appointments  

If you chose the automatic booking mode, you will see provisional 
appointments which are held for 2 minutes. To keep them, choose 
Accept at the bottom left.  

If it was not possible to book every selected teacher during the 
times you are able to attend, you can either adjust the teachers you 
wish to meet with and try again or switch to manual booking mode 
(Step 5b).  

  

Step 5b (Manual): Book Appointments  

Click any of the green cells to make an appointment. Blue cells      
signify where you already have an appointment. Grey cells are      
unavailable.  
To change an appointment, delete the original by hovering over the 
blue box and click Delete. Then choose an alternate time.  
You can optionally leave a message for the teacher to say what you 
would like to discuss or raise anything beforehand.  
Once you are finished booking all appointments, at the top of the 
page in the alert box, press click here to finish the booking process.  

  

Step 6: Finished  

All your bookings now appear on the My Bookings page. An email 
confirmation has been sent and you can also print appointments by 
pressing Print. Click Subscribe to Calendar to add these and any     
future bookings to your calendar.  
To change your appointments, click on Amend Bookings.  

Parents’ Guide for Booking Appointments  



The Chromebook leasing scheme will be 

closing on Wednesday 10th November!   
The Acer Spin 511 Chromebook’s are ordered through, and supplied by, Freedom Tech, which is a technology leasing company 
that provides students with access to the latest devices in a way that is cost effective. Should you have any questions about the 
device or how the purchase/leasing scheme works please contact Freedom Tech via email: tech4learners@freedomtech.co.uk 
or by phone: 02038575632. 
By joining this programme students will have a School ready device exclusively for their own use at home, with 3-year extended 
warranty, accidental damage, and theft insurance, both with £0 excess for a one-off payment of £471.48. Orders can be placed 
using the portal at www.tech4learners.co.uk, you can logon by providing your email address, the username: CSS21 and         
password: S3cure02! The portal is open now and the deadline for orders for this round will be Wednesday 10th November and 
the first direct debt payment will be taken on Thursday 25th November. We would expect delivery of the devices to be in       
December.  
Joining the programme is optional, but with the possibility that School may be required to revert to periods of remote learning 

we are offering parents/carers the chance to purchase a ‘school ready’ device that we know would have all the necessary        

software installed, antivirus protection and security settings to keep students safe. There is the added benefit that the School IT 

manager can remotely assist with any difficulties and provide updates as and when they are required. Leasing the device is an 

effective way to spread the cost, but will incur an increased cost, which we have broken down in the table below to show you 

the terms available and the additional cost incurred. The school is not making any money from the programme, our main        

priority is ensuring as many students as possible have suitable IT equipment that is fit for purpose and provides value for      

money. 

 

 

 

mailto:tech4learners@freedomtech.co.uk
http://www.tech4learners.co.uk


 












